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GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001
cbdbug@yahoo.com.au

Mr Peter Berkeley

Principal Advisor (Active Transport Planning)
Active Transport Planning

Queensland Transport

200 Mary Street

Brisbane QLD 4001

By email: peter.d.berkeley@transport.qld.gov.au

Dear Peter,

Re : Final draft — SEQ Principal Cycle Network Plan (PCNP)

| refer to a letter dated 25 September 2007, in which Paul Low (ED, Integrated Transport
Planning) sought feedback in regard to the final draft of the PCNP.

As you are well aware, the CBD BUG is an organisation of city cyclists, representing and
articulating the interests of the very large number of Brisbane residents who commute or ride
bicycles to, from and within the Central Business District. The group has in excess of 300
members, potentially represents several thousand regular cyclists and meets monthly to discuss
issues of concern and interest to CBD cyclists. Facilities for cyclists, and safe, direct cycling
routes in and out of the CBD are issues of major interest and concern to our members.

The CBD BUG is appreciative of the various opportunities provided to it to have input into the
development of this draft, since the review of the 2003 Integrated Regional Cycle Network Plan
commenced in October 2005. Following review of the document, and associated maps, the only
change the CBD BUG would wish to see to the final draft is the inclusion of Edward Street in the
Brisbane CBD area as a 'Future Principal Route'. Subject to this variation, the CBD BUG is
supportive of the draft's endorsement by the Minister for Transport

Should you have any queries in regard to this matter, or wish to discuss the matter, please
contact me on 0419 663329 (mobile) or by email on cbdbug@yahoo.com.au .

Your erely

Paul Murdoch
Co-Convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG

October 10 2007



